EGGS-traordinary Scavenger Hunt!

We are proud to announce that our Spring event will be held from March 27th – April 3rd, 2021 throughout Cabell County. This event will raise awareness of the Prevention Empowerment Partnership (PEP) coalition and promote the "Live Drug-Free" message. It would not be possible without the support of local companies and community members like you who provide valuable products and services as prizes to our participants. Please donate to this great cause.

WAYS TO DONATE:

Purchase Alcohol/ Tobacco/ Firearms/ Lottery Prohibited Gift Cards Write a check to United Way of the River Cities Memo Line: PEP's Egg Project -or-Donate a service or item (haircut, a pizza, headphones, etc.) to be used as a prize

MAIL OR DROP OFF DONATIONS:

Attention: Angela Saunders 820 Madison Avenue, Huntington, WV 25704

EMAIL:

Angela.Saunders@unitedwayrivercities.org to make other arrangements for donations

DONATIONS REQUESTED BY MARCH 22ND TO BE ON THE PROMTIONAL FLYER, DONATIONS ARE NEEDED BY MARCH 5TH.



Live Drug Free

Live United

